Village of Tinley Park

News Release



CONTACT:
Jason Freeman
Public Information Coordinator
(708) 444-5042 | jfreeman@tinleypark.org

DATE: March 17, 2020

Live stream offers safe way to view tonight's Village meetings

The Village of Tinley Park on Tuesday closed Village Hall to the public to help prevent the spread of COVID-19. However, tonight's Committee of the Whole and Village Board meetings will still be held as scheduled, and both are open to those residents and businesses who wish to attend.

However, the Village still advises residents watch from home in order to ensure proper social distancing and prevent the spread of COVID-19. Both meetings will be streamed live on the Village's YouTube page at www.TinleyPark/YouTube. The Committee of the Whole meeting begins at 6 p.m., and the Village Board meeting starts at 7:30 p.m.

For more information on COVID-19, please visit www.TinleyPark.org/COVID-19.

###